
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Upcoming Council Election 
 
Michael Hentrich 
July 23, 2021 
 

 
 

The upcoming church council election will take place on Sunday, September 19th. Please consider 

becoming a candidate to help contribute to our church community. It is not too time-consuming, but is an 

important function. Please read the requirements below and we hope you are encouraged to run in this 

election. If you would like to be a candidate please let one of the current council members know 

 

Justino Alves, Joelle Alves,Cynthia Hiromitsu, Dave Mahardy or Jim Chimes. 

 

They can answer any questions you have, too. Please submit your candidacy by August 22nd. 

 

Candidate requirements: Church council members will serve two-year terms and no more than two 

successive terms. Members may run if they are in good standing with the Local Church, tithing regularly 

and have resided in the community at least 1 year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Church Council 


